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Letter dated 26 February 2021 from the Permanent Representative 

of Germany to the United Nations addressed to the President of 

the Security Council 
 

 

 On behalf of Australia, Austria, Belgium, Chile, the Dominican Republic, 

Estonia, France, Germany, Ireland, Italy, Japan, Lithuania, Luxembourg, the 

Kingdom of the Netherlands, New Zealand, Norway, Poland, the Republic of Korea, 

Spain, Sweden, Ukraine, the United Kingdom, the United States and Uruguay, I have 

the honour to notify the President of the Security Council that we request that the 

item entitled “The situation in the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea” remain 

on the list of items of which the Council is seized, in accordance with document 

S/2017/507. 

 I should be grateful if the present letter could be issued as a document of the 

Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Christoph Heusgen 

Permanent Representative of Germany to the United Nations 

 

https://undocs.org/en/S/2017/507

